EPA's Consolidated Emissions Reporting Rule (CERR) for the reporting of PM2.5 and NH3 has been activated. 

If you have any questions, please contact Michael Rudawski at mrudawski@state.pa.us or 717-783-9241. 

CERR

http://www.epa.gov/ttnchie1/cerr/index.html
FIRE 6.23

http://www.epa.gov/ttn/chief/software/fire/index.html
Other Helpful Sites

http://www.epa.gov/ttn/chief/ap42/ap42supp.html 

http://www.epa.gov/ttn/chief/le/index.html
